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Due to Race Week there are NO school led clubs or Andy 

Tucker Football AFTER SCHOOL next week.  

Before school Running Club and lunchtime clubs will continue 

as normal.  

Y6 Broadhaven 

Parent Meeting 

Thursday 13th 

2:30pm – 3:00pm 
Please come into school via the Main 

Entrance – pedestrian gate will be 

open from 2:20pm 

 
 

COMIC RELIEF 2025 

80s style theme 

£1 goes to Comic Relief 

No P.E. that day…Rec/Y5 

😊 Infant/Junior 80s Disco - PM 😊 

 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 5th March, our Girls’ Football A Team 

represented Cheltenham Town FC in the 

regional finals at Swindon Town. They had 

an amazing day; in the morning they were 

in the skill dome, and then met a Swindon 

Town ladies' player who gave a talk about 

equality and diversity and her journey into 

football. The afternoon was full of group 

matches against Plymouth, Exeter, Cardiff, 

Oxford and Bristol. They finished top of 

their group, which put them into the semi-

finals against Swindon Town. This was a 

very close game, which went to extra time 

and then penalties. Unfortunately, we lost 

by 1 penalty. We were then in the 

3rd place play off, which didn't go our way. 

Many chances on goal for us, the 

opposition put us under pressure and we 

couldn't stop them scoring. We finished 

4th out of 13 regional/southwest teams, 

and they should feel very proud of their 

achievements. SVPS and Cheltenham 

Town FC are very proud of them. Well 

done to Arabella, Aaliyah, Laura, Niamh, 

Rosie, Harriet, Mia and Zofia. Mrs Brown 

thinks you are amazing!  

On Wednesday 4th March, our A and B 

Team boys played St Gregory’s. The A 

Team had a very strong opposition and 

worked very hard as a team. 

Unfortunately, they were unable to stop 

their super strikers from scoring, but 

didn't give up and they kept trying right to 

the end.  

The B Team also played very hard and 

were able to secure a 9-5 win against St 

Greg's B team. Thanks to all the parents 

and grandparents for coming to 

support.  Thanks to Mr Bailey who helped 

with the B team. Whether you win or lose 

you should always feel proud representing 

your school. Well done to; Freddie, Henry, 

Kaelym, Michel, Cruz, Nathan, Ethan, 

Isaac, Ryan, Oli, Robert, Alfie, Max, Rafa, 

George, Brooklyn, Archie and Chen. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With lots of illnesses doing the rounds at the moment, we have been asked to remind 

everyone about Pharmacy First, which is a service that can be used rather than going to 

see your GP: 

 

 


